March 5, 1976

Mrs. Margaret Harnischfeger

1780 Tvrone Boulevard

St. Petersburg, Florida 33710

Dear Mrs. Harnischfeger:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that npurpose.

Our receint no. 23181 is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure
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